
 

 

Minutes of the May 20, 2002 meeting of the FPKI LPWG 
 
 
John Cornell led a discussion on redrafting the liability language, which resulted in a new 
consensus statement. Following the meeting he distributed the new language to the LPWG and 
the Policy Authority.  Jennie Plante suggested that we lay out the responsibilities of 
interoperating parties – one to another – and Gene McDowell gave her a copy of the handwritten 
notes he presented at the January 28, 2002 LPWG meeting. 
 
Mark Guigere and Art Purcell presented the strawman outline of the Electronic Records 
Management guidance, and a short discussion followed.  Mark asked that comments be sent to 
him and Art by COB May 28, 2002. 
 
There was a short discussion about the ABA PAG digest that was done for DOD.  Comments are 
always welcome, but there isn’t any particular request for comments at this time. 
 
DOD has 13 CP changes about to go to the PA, for mapping to the Bridge CP.  NASA has one 
significant change to make. 
 
Rebecca Kahn informed the group that the LPWG is being asked to produce a draft 
Memorandum of Agreement between the PA and a cross-certifying entity. 
 
 
Attendance: 
Francee Levene, DOD/NSA 
John Cornell, GSA/OGC 
Jennie Plante, DOJ/EOUSA 
Jan McNutt, DOD/DISA 
Steve Duncan, GSA 
Shauna Russell, DOD/GC 
Mark Giguere, NARA 
Amy Mertz Brown, SBA 
Woody Roberson, IRS 
Rebecca Kahn, FPKISC 
Art Purcell, USPTO 
Gene McDowell, NOAA/OCIO 
Jerry Walz, DOC/OGC 
 


